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From: Sarah Smith
To: Finance Committee; Currie, Jael; Madison, Sabrina; Rummel, Marsha; Evers, Tag; Vidaver, Regina; Verveer,

Michael
Cc: Harrington-McKinney, Barbara
Subject: Funding for Neighborhood Center Youth Programming
Date: Friday, July 14, 2023 12:48:52 PM

Dear Finance Committee Members,

I am writing as a parent of a child who attends the Theresa Terrace Neighborhood Center on
the SW side of Madison. I am asking you to support the full 10% increase in funding in
School-Age Child and Youth Development programs that's part of the "B List additional
Allocation" in agenda item 78717 for the July 17th meeting. Theresa Terrace Neighborhood
Center has been an amazing place for our child to go after school and in the summer time. The
staff take such good care of the kids in our neighborhood and really help build a stronger
community. I don't know what our neighborhood would look like without them, and I don't
want to find out. They provide quality programs while building strong, positive
relationships with kids and families. We are lucky they are here for us.

Thank you for your consideration and support of this funding.

Sarah Smith
6306 Jacobs Way, Madison, WI 53711
563-370-1746
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From: Meechie Luu
To: Finance Committee
Subject: Hello
Date: Monday, July 17, 2023 1:34:50 PM

 ​ ​ to “ To whom it may concern, I'm writing to in regards to the after school and summer
program here at Kennedy Heights Apts. These programs are very important to our community.
They provide learning, fun,and most importantly stability for our children. The programs  give
children a chance to learn and grow in a positive manner. Keeping them busy and away from
the troubles of this world!! We ask you please provide us with the proper funding needed to
continue these programs, an increase in that funding would be greatly appreciated. It could
provide the children with new reading materials, sports equipment,educational field trips, etc.
We appreciate you and we thank you.    Sincerely Demetria Fitzpatrick 
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From: Theresa
To: Finance Committee
Subject: Kennedy Heights after school and summer program
Date: Monday, July 17, 2023 2:25:42 PM
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 ​To whom it may concern, I'm writing to in regards to the after school and summer program here at Kennedy Heights
Apts. These programs are very important to our community. They provide learning, fun,and most importantly
stability for our children. The programs  give children a chance to learn and grow in a positive manner. Keeping
them busy and away from the troubles of this world!! We ask you please provide us with the proper funding needed
to continue these programs, an increase in that funding would be greatly appreciated. It could provide the children
with new reading materials, sports equipment,educational field trips, etc. We appreciate you and we thank you.   
Sincerely Theresa Chandler
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From: Jasmine Porter
To: Finance Committee
Subject: Kennedy heights Community Center Parent!
Date: Monday, July 17, 2023 1:53:55 PM

 ​​ “ To whom it may concern, I'm writing to in regards to the after school and summer program
here at Kennedy Heights Apts. These programs are very important to our community. They
provide learning, fun,and most importantly stability for our children. The programs  give
children a chance to learn and grow in a positive manner. Keeping them busy and away from
the troubles of this world!! We ask you please provide us with the proper funding needed to
continue these programs, an increase in that funding would be greatly appreciated. It could
provide the children with new reading materials, sports equipment,educational field trips, etc.
We appreciate you and we thank you.    

Sincerely JEREMY BRAY  ” 
-- 
Jasmine Porter
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